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Dear Parents 
 
On Wednesday 4th December, Class 2 will be taking part in a Diwali Day at Richard Crosse.  During the day, 
they will have the opportunity to take part in a dance, music and art workshops linked to our RE topic. 
 
Children will be transported via minibuses, to and from Richard Crosse within the school day.  Children will 
require a packed lunch.  However, one is available from the school kitchen if required, at a cost of £2.40.  
Please indicate on the google form if you require a school packed lunch. 
 
This experience has been fully funded by the PTFA, therefore we require no voluntary contributions for this 
trip.  
 
Link to google form for parental consent. 
https://forms.gle/qRQyeKZVsdLJDEkD8 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Miss R Mills 
Headteacher and Class 2 teacher 
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